
22 July 2022  www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk   www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick   Twitter—@HtfsBerwick    holytrinityearlyyears@instagram.com 

Diary Dates  

Diary Dates Children come back to school on   

Wednesday 7th September  

(Teacher Training days Monday 5th and                  

Tuesday 6th September)  

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 
Jill and Fred’s Most Hysterical Historical Adventure                                    
Thank you for all of your lovely comments about our Summer 
Show this year.  As ever, all of the children should be commended, 
from Class 5 leading the play, to all the other classes with their 
special cameo performances. The children have loved taking part 
in the show and it has been brilliant to see the growth in their   
confidence as it has progressed and we are so proud to show-case 
all that they can achieve. I have taken lots of photos and will add 
them to the website over the summer. 

Goodbye to Class 5                                                                                      
Our Leaver’s 
Service was very 
emotional this 
year and we 
would like to say 
goodbye to Class 
5 and we wish 
them luck in the 
next stage of 
their lives. They 
have been a pleasure to work with and we have 
enjoyed watching them develop into the amazing 
young people that they are today. We know that 
they will go on to be excellent ambassadors for 
our school. We also say goodbye to many of the 
families in the Class and we would like to thank 
them for their support over the years.                                                                          

Prize Winners                                                             
Well done to all of our award winners this year, 
certificates have gone home today.  Please       
remember all children are winners to us, keep 
trying your best!  A special mention goes to 
Caleb, Jasmine, Jake and Elle our major prize   
winners this year. They have been a pleasure to 
have in school and we are delighted to reward 
them for their achievements.  

Have a Wonderful Holiday!                                                  
On behalf of the staff, I would like to wish you all 
a happy and restful summer. I hope the sun 
shines and you all enjoy quality family time      
before we look forward to welcoming you all 
back in September. All the staff would also like to 
thank you for your end of the school year gifts, 
they are not necessary, but are certainly very 
much appreciated.  

http://www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick

